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GIANT'S RESPONSE TO DW-LINK LAWSUIT 

To our valued Giant retailers,

Earlier this week, several consumer cycling Web sites reported on the patent 
infringement litigation between dw-link/Dave Weagle and Giant involving the 
Maestro Suspension design. Below is Giant’s official response to this matter:

Giant vigorously disputes and intends to aggressively defend against the 
patent infringement allegations contained in the lawsuit recently filed by dw-
link. Maestro Suspension is a Giant proprietary design, and our retailers can 
continue to sell Maestro-equipped mountain bikes with confidence.

Giant will continue to focus on developing world-leading technologies to help 
you grow your business and provide a superior cycling experience for riders 
worldwide. 

We greatly appreciate your support and business.
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